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Benjamin Buckley

From: Garrick Landsberg
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 11:34 AM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Audra Dye
Subject: Fw: Esterling House

 
 
Garrick B. Landsberg, AIA 
Director, Historic Preservation | Planning & Development | City of Detroit  
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Ave. Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226 
 ௲௳௴ www.detroitmi.gov/pdd 
 ៾៿᠀᠁᠂ landsbergg@detroitmi.gov 
Michael E. Duggan, Mayor 
  

From: John Biggar <jpb@ware-house.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 9:06 AM 
To: Garrick Landsberg <landsbergg@detroitmi.gov>; John Skillern <jskillern@twbta.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Esterling House  
  
Good Morning Garrick 
  
I saw that the Esterling House on Wabash was being presented tonight for the addition they want to 
add to the original house. 
  
As the owner of the vacant land from 2001-2041 Wabash and as an professional architect, I would 
like to convey to the commission my support of the addition as designed.  This is a really well done 
and sympathetic addition to one of the real “star” homes that make up west Corktown. 
  
  
John P. Biggar, PA, AIA, NCARB 
  
studiozONE, llc 
350 Madison Avenue, 4th Floor 
Detroit, Michigan 48226 
jpb@ware-house.com 
313 549 2790 p 

  
Electronic Privacy Notice. This e-mail, and any attachments, contains information that is, or may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws, 
and is also confidential and proprietary in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining, 
using, copying, distributing, or otherwise disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please reply to the sender that you have received this 
communication in error, and then immediately delete it. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
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